
 
From: John Wills [mailto:JWills@wbkengineering.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 25, 2012 11:06 AM 

To: Brown, Rebekah 

Cc: Laura; huddMac@aol.com 
Subject: RE: bid of 10.1 

 
The RRDD is not giving out an estimate but we believe the cost range is $50,000 to $150,000. 
 

 
  
John J. Wills, P.E.  CPESC 
President 
 

Wills Burke Kelsey Associates, Ltd. 
116 West Main Street,  Suite 201   St. Charles, Illinois   60174 
TEL: (630) 443-7755     FAX: (630) 443-0533 
www.wbkengineering.com 
 

Mediating the Built and Natural Environments 
 

 Follow us on Linkedin 

 

The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and should not be 
opened, read or utilized by any other party. This message shall not be construed as official project information or as direction except 
as expressly provided in the contract document. Its contents (including any attachments) may contain confidential and/or privileged 
information. If you are not an intended recipient you must not use, disclose, disseminate, copy or print its contents. If you receive 
this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete and destroy the message. 

 
 

 

http://www.wbkengineering.com/
http://www.linkedin.com/company/wills-burke-kelsey-associates-ltd

